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Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)

From: Delta Irby <delta.irby@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 4:34 PM
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: Please send documentation for legislative hearing
Attachments: IMG_0506.JPG; IMG_0510.JPG; IMG_0515.JPG; IMG_0509.JPG; IMG_0166.JPG

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hello Clare.  
Thank you for providing a means for documenting the vacancy of my home in 2019.  Attached are 
screen shots of my evidence.  
 
For the time span of September  2019 thru February 2020, please note the dates of the building 
permit.  If you enlarge the pictuure, the FINAL inspection dates are 2/23/2020 for  the electrical and 
2/28/20 for the plumbing.  Since you may know, occupancy cannot occur until the FINAL inspection is 
signed off on by the City Inspectors.  
 
Additional evidence shows the registration date into the Residence Inn as 2/19/2019 as well as a 
letter from my State Farm adjuster that shows Additional Living Expenses - which is temporary 
housing -  ending January 31,2020.  An additional claim pushed our reoccupancy date to March 1, 
2020.  Do you want proof of that claim?  Again the FINAL inspection performed by a City of St Paul 
inspector is 2/28/20, per the building permit.  
 
Attached also is a form with the heading "State Farm", that gives the date of loss as 2/1/2019 and the 
date of damage inspection as 2/9/2019 as a result of "Water Damage and Freezing".  
 
I can accept the Jan - March 2019 bill as my responsibility.  Clearly no one occupied my 
home  beginning 2/19/19 until 3/1/2020.  I have also included a picture taken July 30,2019 that shows 
my home down to studs - uninhabitable.  
 
I received your voice message re the hearing date and time. I will be available.  You also recited the 
correct phone number to reach me on that date.   
 
If you have any questions or are having difficulty reading what I have attached, please do not hesitate 
to contact me and I will get this evidence to you in an alternate media.  Thank you.  
 
 
With kind regards,  
Delta Irby  


